
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

After being in Christian service for over 40 

years, I can say with confidence that what 

we ARE is of much more use to God and 

others than what we DO.  It is a worldly idea 

that we should try to do something great 

for God.  Be always and forever who you 

are.  Rejoice in the fact that you belong to 

Him.  When we are fully given over to 

Christ, we automatically give off a tangible 

radiance that others can sense.  Focus on 

being like the Master and let Him decide 

how and where you should be used by Him.  

A Spirit-filled noble, unselfish individual is a 

powerful tool in the hand of the Lord.  

Being is much more important to the Lord’s 

work than doing. 

Valley Church… 
                    There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word 
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name  
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Rod & Camille 
Parkman will be ministering in both services.  There is a 
supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 
am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 
am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery  facilities available to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 

coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend. 

 

This week… 
 

ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-
4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
Soul Trek…Junior Highs (Grade 7-9) - Tuesday from 7-9 pm;  
Senior Highs (Grades 10-12) meet on Thursdays from 7-9 pm.  
Contact Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 for details.   
 
Pray for ALPHA! 
Remember to pray for our ALPHA course on Wednesdays.  
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am. 
If your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to connect 
with other women, feel free to join us!  Free childcare is provided. 
For info, contact Kristina at kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com   
 
If you are a young adult and would like to connect with other 
young adults at Valley Church, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a 
call at (778) 689-4636 or simonbodlack@gmail.com 

Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm at the church.  For info, 
contact Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
Happy 100th Birthday to Doris Hopkins! Congratulations to 
Doris, who will be celebrating her 100th birthday on March 
27th! 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on 
some new information, please take a moment to fill in a 
Valley Church Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes 
beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the 
chairs in front of you. 
 
We need more photos!  Please share some of 
your special moments with us (perhaps some 
photos of you and your family from years gone 
by!) by emailing us your favorite family photos 
to use in the bulletin and on our website. 
 
Time to renew your membership…Note: It is necessary to 
renew your membership on a yearly basis by writing your 
signature beside your name on the list posted in the foyer – If 
you forgot to sign the list last year, your name will be missing 
and you will have to once again fill in an application form.  “Join 
the Family” application forms are available at the back for 
those seeking membership for the first time or for those who 
have let their membership lapse.  
 
Valley Church Annual Meeting – Sunday, March 30th at 7 pm 
 
TEAM 57 coming soon!  Wednesday afternoons from 4-6 pm 
starting April 9th for those in Grades 5-7. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… Remember to pray 
for Lupita Vidriales as she is working with a ministry team in 
Mexico; Michael & Ramona Smith relaxing on their Hawaiian 
vacation; John Shaw doing one of his favorite things; Virginia & 
Frank Duivenvoorden. 
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